Greetings SEAS Families!

May the 4th be with YOU!

We've Got the Golden Ticket to success! Come one Come ALL...

Friday/Saturday, May 5th & 6th - Willy Wonka Jr. - Get your tickets ASAP - See attached

Looking ahead:

Got the SPIRIT? Let's Hear it! - Check out what's planned for SPIRIT week!

Monday, May 15th - Friday, May 19th - Participate & show your school SPIRIT!

See attached

**Events and Activities:** 

Monday, May 15th - SEAS Band Concert

**Wednesday, May 17th**: SPIRIT Meeting - All are Welcome click the link below to join:

meet.google.com/tfo-fbgr-zhf

Ascension Thursday, May 18th - SEAS attends 9:00AM Mass - Full uniform Friday, May 19th - SEAS Walk-A-Thon - see attached!

We are walking for Faith & Fitness - Proceeds from our Walk-A-Thon

Tuesday, May 23rd: Open School Board meeting

Wednesday, May 24th - May Crowning mass @ 9:00AM

Thursday, May 25th: Field Day - All are Welcome

Our Walk-A Thon fundraising is earmarked for our Faith Formation Program! Religion books will be purchased with the funds along with other materials for our Religion classes. Our Commitment to Service is coming to a close as the end of the school year approaches. At Back to School Night, in the Summer mailing Packet, and on our web site, we explain our Commitment to Service Program. All parents are expected to volunteer for 30 hours or pay \$300. Please record your volunteer hours from this year using this link:

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/eh4kofxrKLPQI0LsMQs2NQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRmNPbkP0QjaHR0cHM6Ly9mb3Jtcy5nbGUvdIVjeVJ5NU5CeWRIUk1aaDhXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmRRZMNTZC5abqdSF3NncnVud2FsZDkzNTZAc3RIYXMuY29tWAQAAAAB

Those who do not complete the required hours are asked to submit their payments to the finance office by May 31st. If you completed 30 hours, your balance is zero. If you were unable to complete your hours, please send a check for \$300. For partial hours the payment includes a fee of \$10 per hour for hours not completed. Thank you in advance to ALL our SEAS volunteers and those of you sending in your payments.

The Commitment to Service Program was put in place to help us meet our \$100,000 SPIRIT Fundraising goal! We are almost there! - Thank you!!!!

Nassau County Police always helps us cross Sunrise Highway for class trips and we are always grateful. See attached for Crossing Guard opportunities.

TRUST IN GOD, Self, Others and SEAS!

Peace, Blessings & Gratitude, Ms. Graziose